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The working group met on May 9, 2000.  The meeting was called to order by chairman M. Wactor at 8:00AM.  5 WG members and  20 guests were present.





C37.20.2 Draft 8b was approved by IEEE on October 1, 1999.  Since then, we have been attempting, without success, to get IEEE to send the document to NEMA so that it could be balloted to ASC C37.  A meeting was scheduled between NEMA and IEEE to resolve the issues with C37.20.2 (and other issues concerning Accredited Standards Committees C37, C57, and C62) for May 1, 2000.   However, this meeting had to be postponed.  As soon as this meeting occurs, we hope to have the document balloted and approved by ASC C37.





IEEE advised NEMA that the BSR document had been processed to ANSI in January, 2000, as consensus had been reached within ASC C37.  However, the ASC C37 ballot had been officially returned as negative due to insufficient responses.  Therefore, the IEEE position is incorrect.  This is part of the issues which has to be resolved in the meeting between NEMA and IEEE.





The document is ready for printing, pending resolution of the C37 ballot issue.  Information from IEEE indicates that the document will be published in June, 2000.





There being no further action required at this time, the meeting was adjourned at 8:15AM.
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